Young Women in Public Safety - Student Employment Opportunity
Federal Student Work Experience Program (FSWEP)
Hello,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
In partnership with the Public Service Commission, the CBSA is participating in a Pubic Security lead initiative that offers young women the opportunity to explore careers in the safety and security field.
 
Below is a summary of the event:
 
Who:                   Young women in the 11th grade in the Atlantic Provinces
What:                  Paid employment in the safety and security field within the federal government
When:                 July 9-13, 2018
Where:               Moncton (other locations across Canada)
 
I have attached information sheets to post and for distribution. As well the links below provide additional information.
 
English/anglais: https://emploisfp-psjobs.cfp-psc.gc.ca/srs-sre/page01.htm?poster=301&lang=en 
 
French/français: https://emploisfp-psjobs.cfp-psc.gc.ca/srs-sre/page01.htm?poster=301&lang=fr
 
Please note : Selected students must arrange and pay for their own travel and all other related costs if coming from another area/city than the job location.
 
Having been involved and working in this field for many years, I am proud to be involved and representing CBSA at this innovative event that will provide young women the opportunity to explore careers in this exciting field. 
 
Should you have questions or require further information, I am available to discuss.
 
Thank you
 
Jennifer B. Campbell
 
Superintendent/Recruiter, Atlantic Region
Canada Border Services Agency, Government of Canada
Jennifer.Campbell@cbsa-asfc.gc.ca/Telephone (506) 324-8664/Cell (506) 328-7160
 

